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Request for Information CA-NP-017

Q. (2021 Electrification, Conservation and Demand Management Application, Volume
1, page 22) Will the proposed electrification program, CDM program and the
deferral accounts be addressed and adjusted as necessary at the GRA to be filed by
June 1, 2021 (see Footnote 52)?

A. Yes, programs included in the Electrification, Conservation and Demand Management

Plan: 2021-2025 and the Electrification Cost Deferral Account will be addressed at
Newfoundland Power’s next general rate application (“GRA”). Specifically,
Newfoundland Power’s next GRA would address the continued use of the Electrification
Cost Deferral Account beyond 2021 and the amortization of year-end balances.?

For further information, see the response to Request for Information PUB-NP-018.

! The Company’s next GRA will be filed by June 1, 2021 in accordance with Order No. P.U. 2 (2019).
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